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Declaration of REACH Disclosure

Dear Customers,
Firstly, thank you for your great support to our company as always!

Nowadays, with the increasing awareness of environmental protection, it is necessary to carry out
enterprise activities and production activities on a higher level of environmental awareness. In order to
promote these activities, since 2008 Hongfa have undertaken to comply strictly with the REACH
regulation (EC) No 1907/2006 for the declaration of Substances of Very High Concern (hereafter

referred to as SVHC), including authorization (AnnexXIV) and restriction (AnnexXVI).

As per our commitment under the mentioned regulation, you will find attached herebelow information,
to the best of our knowledge and as of the date of publication of this information, regarding the

presence of SVHC in HONGFA products.

When the relevant regulations are changed or the materials of parts are changed, Hongfa will take the
initiative to carry out the investigation on the environment-related substances among the suppliers,

inform the customers and provide new relevant documents.

On June 27, 2024, the European Chemicals Agency added one more high chemicals of high concern,

bringing the total chemicals to 241. See details (https://echa.europa.eu/candidate-list-table).

Hongfa have investigated the supply chain of relay products and confirmed that 241 highly concern
chemicals were not intentionally added or used in the supply chain. In the future, Hongfa will continue

to follow the latest situation of the law.
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Jackey Chen/Deputy Quality Director
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